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 2016 CALAFCO Annual Conference 

 

• The 2016 CALAFCO Conference Planning Committee held a meeting 
on May 24 by conference call. As determined by the Commission, the 
theme for the conference is: “Orchards to Oceans:  Balancing 
California’s Diversity.”  
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Draft Program 

BUSINESS ITEM NO. 4



BUSINESS ITEM NO. 4



BUSINESS ITEM NO. 4



Mobile Workshop 

• As the host LAFCO, we are working on a Mobile Workshop on Wednesday 
morning before the Conference begins.  The Mobile Workshop is an 
opportunity for the host LAFCO to showcase one or two unique locales or 
facilities that benefit the local environment.  

• In this regard, Commissioner Moorhouse and your Executive Officer spent 
a morning on a “Dry Run” of possible mobile workshop sites.  The intent 
was to view the potential stops and also to determine the amount of time 
it would take between stops.  We visited the Goleta Sanitary Districts 
Water Reclamation Facility, that was recently the subject of a $40 million 
upgrade.  A large component of the upgrade was a water recycling 
process.  

• It appears that a tour of the City of Santa Barbara desalination plant will 
not be available because, according the City Manager, it is scheduled to 
come on-line in October 2016 which conflicts with the Conference dates. 
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Mobile Workshop (Cont’d) 

• On our way south, we then stopped at a park in Summerland 
overlooking the bluffs, which could be a possible stop for lunch.  

• Next was Ever-Bloom Flowers in Carpinteria which uses recycled 
water and innovative techniques for growing Gerbera Daisies. This 
would be a very interesting stop. 

• Lastly we visited the Bradley Dam at Cachuma Lake.  The Dam is 25 
miles from the conference site which may not fit into the Mobile 
Workshop timeframe.  However, it could be the site for talk on Santa 
Barbara County’s water issues 

 

BUSINESS ITEM NO. 4



Sponsorships: 

• Now is the time to propose Conference Sponsors 

 

• For the first time this year, CALAFCO has hired a “sponsorship team” for the 
Annual Conference.  What this means is that CALAFCO will contact 
prospective sponsors directly through the sponsorship team. 

 

• If any Commissioners have a prospective sponsor(s), please send their 
contact information, including names, addresses, phone numbers, and e-
mail addresses, to Commission Clerk Jacquelyne Alexander.  Jacquelyne will 
then forward the information directly to CALAFCO’s sponsorship team.  
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Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Commission Receive Report on 2016 
CALAFCO Annual Conference in Santa Barbara –Provide Direction to 
Staff Regarding the Conference including Program Topics, Mobile 
Workshop Venues, Thursday’s Banquet themes, and most importantly, 
Local Conference Sponsors 
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THE END 
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